
   Holy Family Catholic High School 
   

Virgin’s Lane, Thornton, Liverpool L23 4UL.  
  Tel: 0151 924 6451 

  Headteacher:  Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH 
Wednesday, 13 December 2023 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                             
 
On Thursday 14th December, we will be holding our annual Year 7 Sleepover. The aim of the 
sleepover is to raise money for the Indian Hope Orphan Project. 
 
Several years ago, we decided to adopt a charity where the money raised on the night is sent. This 
charity is an orphanage school in India. Last year, we raised £2200.00 and helped buy every child a 
brand-new uniform. 
 
I understand that this time of year can prove expensive, but your support is always greatly 
appreciated.  Should you decide to allow your child to take part in the Sleepover, they should return 
the reply slip below to their Form Tutor.   
 
On Thursday 14th December, your child should attend school in full school uniform with their books 
and equipment.  They will leave school at 3pm as normal and return to school ready for the 
Sleepover at 8.30pm.  I would advise that they have their tea before coming back to school as the 
aim of the evening is to be ‘homeless’ for the night and soup will be served from the school dining 
room. 
 
It is important that your child returns to school in comfortable clothes that they can sleep in 
as well as wear for school the next day e.g. a tracksuit or jogging pants and a t-shirt.  They 
should also bring with them, a sleeping bag and a pillow as they will be sleeping on the floor 
of the School Hall.  They do not need to bring their school books for Friday’s lessons with 
them. Your child doesn’t need to bring their iPad or iPod etc as they can be lost or damaged. 
 
If your child is on any form of medication that requires doses being administered during the 
course of the Sleepover and Friday in school, please make sure this information is 
completed on the reply slip below. 
 
As we are raising money your child will be issued with a sponsorship card.  The person that raises 
the highest single total and brings it with them to the Sleepover will receive a prize.  In recent years, 
parents have taken the sponsor cards into work and around family members.  The highest single 
amount by an individual currently stands at £500.00.  I know that this year’s Year 7 can beat that 
total. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this or any other matter, please do not hesitate in contacting me 
on 0151-924-6451. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. P Jamieson 
Head of PE 
 

 
My child ___________________________ Form Group _________________ will/will not be 
participating in the Year 7 Sleepover on Thursday 14th December 2023.  My child is/ is not on 
medication and requires ______________________(dose) at_______________ (time). 
 
Signed _____________________________   (Parent / Guardian) 



 


